
Always ensure that your mailbox is

straight, stable, and sturdy!

Mailboxes that do not display these

qualities is more susceptible to

damage and being knocked over

especially during the winter plowing

months. 



If your mailbox is deemed not

straight, stable, or sturdy by the

Village, it will be the responsibility of

the homeowner to replace it should

the snow coming off the snowplow

knock it over. 

STRAIGHT,
STABLE, STURDY

Need your mailbox
replaced?

Check out the Village's
Mailbox Replacement
Program!

https://www.baysidewi.gov/services/#/city/report/embed/mailbox-replacement-program

